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Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer 
 
As you will be aware, Y11 are coming towards the end of their formal exams.  They will officially leave 
school on Thursday 8th June. 
 
I am writing to clarify arrangements for the leavers celebrations on Thursday 8th June 2023.  We ask that 
students wear full school uniform on this day and, if they wish to have their shirt signed, they bring an 
additional shirt or wait until after the final liturgy. 
 
The school day will begin as normal at 8.45am and all students must go straight to their form room, on the 
Maths corridor.  Throughout the morning students will take part in a liturgy and a leavers assembly, and some 
quality time together for farewell messages and shirt signing.  Students will then be dismissed. 
 
We hope that our Y11’s final school day will provide an opportunity for students to reflect on all the positive 
memories they have made at Holy Trinity, and on how much they have grown as individuals during their time 
with us.   
 
There are a few final exams still to be completed over the next two weeks.  Students must arrive to exams 
ten minutes before the exam start time is scheduled unless they wish to attend the booster session 
beforehand.  Times and classrooms are outlined on their examination timetable and a copy can be found on 
the school website. 
 
GCSE examinations results day is on Thursday 24th August.  Students can attend school to collect their results 
between 10am and 11am in person on this day; results will be issued from the heartspace.  If a parent wishes 
to collect results on their child’s behalf they must have a signed written note of consent from the student 
who has taken the exams.  If you have any queries regarding this please contact our exams officer 
dwhyke@holytrinitybarnsley.org. 
 
I wish our Y11s the very best for the future, whatever path they have chosen to take after their exams. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Oldcorn 
Headteacher 
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